BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering/Road Management 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer/ Road Manager Office (601) 855-5670 FAX (601) 859-5857
September 26, 2016
To: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District [

Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District I
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District 111
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaiilet, P.E. 4&
County Engineer and Road Manager

Re: Canton Municipal Utilities (CMU)
Relocation of Waterline

As part of the installation of the new storm system being installed on Stribling Road, the county
was forced to cross CMU’s easement to ensure proper drainage. As a result, an 8” waterline will
now be required to be lowered a minimum of 3 feet (per the County’s request) to allow the
stormwater to flow freely to Lake Caroline,

Therefore, it is recommended that the County pay CMU an amount not to exceed $11,884.00 to
cross CMU’s easement and have the watetline lowered.
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